
 
 

 

 

 

 

                               

Chief's Citywide 
"Positive Interaction Program" 

 
 

Happy New Year!  
For the month of January our program presentation topic will be the:  

 

HPD Vice Division-Human Trafficking Unit 
The Houston Police Department’s Vice Division-Human Trafficking Unit will be delivering an insightful 

presentation on Human Trafficking. The focus will be on the collaborative efforts between local law 

enforcement and advocacy organizations to identify, investigate, and support victims. This approach 

emphasizes trauma-informed practices and a victim-centered methodology to ensure that the needs and 

well-being of victims are prioritized throughout the 

 investigative and recovery process. 
 

 

The meeting will also be streamed live with sign language interpretation 

on HPD’s YouTube channel: 

 youtube.com/houstonpolice 

Closed captioning can be enabled on the YouTube video, 

or found at: 

streamtext.net/player?event=CitywidePIP 
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From: Officer James Sobota 

  Hope to see you there. 

 
Voice # 713-308-9079    

E-mail: james.sobota@houstonpolice.org  

         
 

       American Sign Language (ASL) Interpreter  

          and Captioning provided 

  

https://www.youtube.com/houstonpolice
https://www.streamtext.net/player?event=CitywidePIP

